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Save Jealott’s Hill Newsletter 
15th January 2020 

CPRE Open Meeting in Warfield on Friday evening, 24th January, to 

discuss the Council's Plan for Jealott's Hill 

Good evening all, 

This is a MAJOR win for us to get the Campaign for the Protection for Rural England to put this on. 

Richard Knox-Johnston is a noted campaigner for support of the Green Belt and a very successful leader 

of challenges to projects which could damage or compromise it. Councillor Chris Turrell has also agreed 

to attend to hear local views and objections and TRY to explain the Council's thinking on the Plan and 

why they want to do it. This is a massive opportunity to have YOUR voices heard by the Planning Lead 

Councillor on the Council. 

Please see the message below specifically about the need to register your interest in attending this.  

THE MEETING IS FREE ENTRY BUT, BECAUSE THE SPACE IS LIMITED IN THE HALL, THE CPRE NEED TO 

MANAGE THE NUMBERS SO PLEASE MAKE SURE YOU REGISTER YOUR INTENTION TO ATTEND VIA 

EITHER THE EMAIL OR TELEPHONE NUMBER IN THE NOTICE BELOW  IF YOU ARE BRINGING PEOPLE 

WITH YOU YOU NEED TO REGISTER THEM ALSO BUT YOU CAN DO IT WHEN YOU DO YOUR OWN 

REGISTRATION. 

We, the Save Jealott's Hill Campaign, will also be there handing out leaflets and Save Jealott's Hill T-

Shirts which we will ask you to wear on the night (and keep if you like) and if you are bringing a child or 

children we have T-Shirts for them also featuring the message "Save Jealott's Hill for ME" on the front.  

Just remember you all need to be registered. 

We hear a rumour that Syngenta may also attend. They have been asked, it seems but at this moment 

we have not heard they have accepted. 

Finally please note this is a CPRE event and NOT a Save Jealott's Hill Campaign event so please take 

guidance on questions and behaviour, allow the speakers to make their case and then use the question 

time to get your points across. 

We need you to turn out in force. We want CPRE support going forward and we need you to show that 

we are all serious about this issue and that it matters to us. 

Thanks to you all, 

patrick@savejealottshill.com 
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